Dr. 4, W. Thoraton,
Dean, Paculty of Dentistry,
McGill University.

Dear Drs. Thornton:-

I should have acknowledged
before this your letter 0f the 18th, but I have

been away for a few days and have had a great
deal to do since my return,

agree with Dr. Bruce that
it would be a good hing if you attended the
annual meeting of ths Canadian Dental Association
next August. Some time you might let me know
what are the arrangements regarding expenses,

I am returning Dr. Bruce's
letter.

v

iours faithfully,

Principal.




